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The Planning Inspectorate (uploaded only) 102032682018

Dear Sir or Madam
Amended plans 205-207 Queen’s Crescent, London NW5 4DP

The justification for the proposed amendment is set out in section 6 of the Statement of Case. In
essence the amended plans (EHO03a Revision A, EH12 Revision A and EH14 Revision A) are the
existing arrangement.

The revised plans relate to the removal of the cycle storage shelters, which were included as part of
the proposed planning application for the mansard roof extension at the request of officers of
Camden Council. The cycle stands in the front lightwells are existing and provide a policy compliant
amount of cycle storage. The amended plans therefore reflect the existing arrangement.

The removal of the storage shelter will address the fifth reason for refusal in its entirety. Justification
for the proposed amendment with reference to Annex M of the Appeals Procedure Guidance
England, August 2016 (and thus the Wheatcroft principles) is set out in the Statement of Case.

Yours faithfully

Charlotte Yarker

Tel: 0203 268 2435
Email: charlotteyarker@boyerplanning.co.uk
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